ENSEMBLES/PRODUCTIONS -
ATTIRE AND REGISTRATION

Attire

Students must purchase official ensemble attire for choirs in which they
are enrolled. Freshman/transfer students attending Westminster Choir

College must be fitted during orientation and purchase a red robe which
will be charged to their student account by the Bursar's Office.

Registration

Students participating in music ensembles or artistic productions
must be registered for the course that accompanies that activity. It
is the responsibility of the student to ensure proper registration in the
appropriate course. Excused absences are granted only to registered
students.

Each semester, the official personnel roster for each ensemble will be
finalized for that semester at the end of the schedule adjustment period,
typically two weeks after the first day of classes.
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